The district will continue to work with and be a part of the BOCES Network Team that will continue working to support Common Core implementation, Data-driven Instruction and Inquiry, and the implementation of the new APPR system. This district will continue to work with the Network Team in 2014-2015 and is requesting a no-cost extension.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Through an ongoing combination of training and onsite professional development and support in the district, teachers and administrators will continue to realign units, use data to inform instruction, and work toward implementation of the new evaluation systems.
